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This letter is to recognise that Vinayak Goel has attended the
Young Investors’ Fellowship Programme organised by The Finance
and Investment Cell, Hansraj College and held from 1st July 2024 to
12th July 2024.

Vinayak displayed a strong passion for learning across various
domains, from writing and reading to researching. His curiosity was
evident to all, and his eagerness to expand his knowledge was
widely admired. He approached group activities and competitions
with great enthusiasm and a strong desire to succeed. He secured
the first position and showed unparalleled skills in solving the case
problem.

We commend Vinayak for his commitment and dedication, which
were evident in his successful participation and performance in
various peer-group interactions and skill-based competitions. His
effective use of acquired skills in every endeavor showcased an
impressive range of abilities. We are proud to be associated with
Vinayak Goel and wholeheartedly recommend their candidature for
all future engagements. Our best wishes accompany them for their
continued journey of success.
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Aryan Tiwari
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